

Stratford – Sub – Castle Church of England VC Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Justine Watkins BEd (Hons)



Life in all its fullness

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk

Salisbury Wilts SP1 3LL

2 01722 327 227

Wednesday 18th September 2024

Dear All

I am delighted to tell you that our School Choir has once again been invited to take part in the Emerging Voices Concert as part of this year's Celebrate Voice Festival. (For more, please go to celebratevoice.co.uk) This is an amazing opportunity to sing in **Salisbury Guildhall**, and for the children who performed last year it was a very special experience. The concert takes place at **2pm on Saturday 9th November** and will last for just over an hour. We will sing several of our own songs, listen to other singers and all the participants will join in a grand finale. **Entry is FREE** although you will need to book places through the website if you wish to come.

We need to inform the Director of the Festival know as soon as possible if we will have a large enough Choir to take part. Please give consent for your child to take part in the Concert using this link https://forms.office.com/e/LGkJkE7qiN Please do so by Tuesday 24th September at the latest.

Further details will follow nearer the time.

Thank you.

Liz Aylett